
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Further to email with Revised Master Layout Plan -
1 message

Leo Overmann <leo.overmann@vista-engineers.com> Mon, Feb 28, 2022 at 10:40 AM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com"
<surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com>

Dear Sirs/Madams:

Further to the previous email send a few minutes ago, we would be pleased to receive confirmation of your receipt of the
email and information regarding whether your/ your department is the correct party to receive such - and if not, guidance to
the best party to receive such.

Also, any other guidance you may be able to provide with regard to further advancing our submission is much appreciated.

Regards,

Leo Overmann
WhatsApp:  +852 9035 7707


